
 

Hey Seniors,  
Deadlines are coming up to getting your information into the year book 
 
First let’s see how much you’ve grown throughout the years. Submit your senior baby pictures to the 
yearbook by Friday November 19th. Drop off the picture in Mr.Baers room in C7  
 
 we also have senior pictures due Friday December 3rd,  Prestige Portraits is Wooster’s official 
Photographers or you can also turn in any picture of your choosing as long as it is school appropriate.   
 
Hey Seniors do you have something memorable to say?  
Submit your senior quote to the yearbook today for $1  
Forms are available in Mr. Baer’s room in C7  
The deadline to submit your quote is Friday December 10th  
 
Hey Colts 
If you have not purchased your yearbook do it by Friday December 17th and save $20.  the Pegasus goes 
up to $85 on January 3rd with the start of the second semester don’t pay more than you have too! 
Payment plans are also available and you can also do online payments at yearbookforever.com  
 
if you have any questions about the yearbook please see Mr Baer in C7  
 
 
Hey colts don’t forget to come out to hug high school today at 6 to support your Wooster soccer boys as 

they take on hug on semi finals for regionals hope you see you all there  

 

Interested in computer coding, learning a new language or programming computer games? Come 

down to the new Colts Coding Club! We meet in A-12 every Monday and Friday at lunch.  

Please see Mr. McMurtry, Justin Wang or Anish Bayya for more information.  

 

Hey Colts…pre season wrestling workouts have started. Wrestling will work out on Mondays, 

Tuesdays, and Thursdays in the wrestling room next to Wooster cafeteria. Official start to the 

season is November 15! 

 

The Wooster Players are proud to present the fall theatre production of "THE BROTHERS 
GRIMM SPECTACULATHON". The show begins this Thursday, November 4th at 7pm. Additional 
performances are Friday, November 5 and Saturday November 6 at 7pm AND Sunday 
November 7 at 2pm. Tickets are selling fast so come to the box office TODAY to get yours! OR 
visit woosterplayers.org. Don't miss out on enjoying LIVE theatre again with your favorite 
Wooster Players!!! 

 

 



The United States Army will be hosting an informational meeting in the Career Center on 

Monday, November 8th during lunch time.  Learn about your opportunities and tuition assistance 

with the Army.  Pizza will be provided for those who sign up in advance with Mrs. Van Dorn in 

the Career Center.” 

 

Open Gym for Freshman boys' basketball began on Monday.  Freshman boys’ open gym will be 

everyday at 3:00PM in small gym. Be there if you want to play. 

 

 


